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L I T T E R

Now that summer is here, it is lovely to see the children playing on the field after
school. 
We are however seeing a big increase in litter being dropped. As part of our PSHE
curriculum we learn about taking care of the environment so it’s really disappointing
to see this happening. If your children play on the field please talk to them about
putting litter in the bin, especially on Freezy Fridays (there are bins near the KS1
doors). We really appreciate your support with keeping Park Grove clean and tidy.
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C L A S S  A T T E N D A N C E

I hope you all had a fantastic half term break and enjoyed the lovely sunny weather we've been having. I
want to remind you to please ensure that your children are wearing sun cream before they come to
school and send them in with a hat to protect them from the sun during outdoor activities.

I would like to express my gratitude to all the parents who have already paid for the upcoming beach trip.
Your support is truly appreciated. A special thank you to those families who have also sponsored another
child to attend the trip. Your kindness and thoughtfulness make a significant difference to the school.

As we enter the final half term of the academic year, let's work together to make it a fabulous one for the
children. Your ongoing support and involvement in your children's education is invaluable, and I look
forward to continuing our partnership to ensure their success and well-being.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Friday 14th June: Seaside Trip to Scarborough
Friday 28th June: Staff Training Day - school closed to children 
Monday 1st July: Sports Day

Year 1 & 2: 9.05am - 10.35am
Year 3 & 4: 10.40am - 12.10pm
Year 5 & 6: 1.15pm - 3.10pm

Friday 5th July: PTA Summer Fair
Monday 8th July: Orange Unit Sports Day 9.15am - 10.15am
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